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Re: GL 89-13

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3
Service Water System - Generic Letter 89-13

Sunnimmantal Information

By letter dated May 12, 1995,"' Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
(*JNECO) provided the NRC Staff with an update regarding the
Millstone Unit No. 3 response to Generic Letter 89-13 and the
schedule for testing Jarious heat exchangers. The purpose of this
letter is to provide the NRC Staff with an update to our schedule
for performing baseline testing of the motor control center and rod
control area air conditioning heat exchangers and the diesel
generator testing identified in the May 12, 1995 letter.

Baseline testing of the motor control center and rod control area
air conditioning heat exchangers is required to be performed in
Mode 5 or 6 due to temperature constraints within the affected
rooms cooled by the air conditioning units. These rooms house heat
sensitive rod control cards. Therefore, testing is limited to
thos,e times when the cards can be deenergized. The testing of the
B unit was accomplished during the December 1995 forced outage.
The A unit was not tested due to time constraints. Testing of the
A unit will be scheduled during the next available outage when the
plant is in Mode 5 or 6.

Due to shutdown risk considerations during the forced outage in
December, the emergency diesel generator testing was not performed.

_

(1) J. F. Opeka letter to the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
" Millstone Nuclear Power Station, Unit No. 3 Service Water
System - Generic Letter 89-13 Supplemental Information," dated
May 12, 1995.
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However, the testing is being rescheduled for the first quarter of
1996, at which time NNECO plans on testing both diesels.

Should you require any additional information, please contact
Mr. R. G. Joshi at (860) 440-2080.

Very truly yours,

NORTHEAST NUCLEAR ENERGY COMPANY

E. A. DeBarba
Vice President
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cc: T. T. Martin, Region I Administrator
V. L. Rooney, NRC Project Manager, Millstone Unit No. 3
P. D. Swetland, Senior Resident Inspector, Millstone Unit Nos.

1, 2, and 3
i
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